
Dear Families,

We have an exciting, RE themed art competition for your child to 
take part in over the summer break. We are creating a prayer 
area in our playground where the children can sit and either pray 
or be reflective. We would like the children to design a symbol for 
their class value. There will be a winning entry from each class and 
that design will be painted onto Perspex to create a stained glass 
image which will form windows in one of our wooden, tee pee huts 
in the playground. The huts are shaped to allow for 7 windows, one 
for each class’s value. The symbol needs to be quite plain but 
effective as intricate detail will not be achieved on the Perspex. 
The values were chosen by the children themselves based on what 
they felt were the most significant of the school’s existing 12 values 
and are the ones they felt were important to make their school a 
safe a caring place to learn and flourish. The values chosen are:

Reception = Friendship
Year 1 = Thankfulness
Year 2 = Trust
Year 3 = Justice
Year 4 = Service
Year 5 = Forgiveness
Year 6 = Compassion

Please ask you child not to include any words or lettering on their 
design as it is purely just the symbol that we need. All designs can 
be submitted on a plain piece of A4 paper and will be collected in 
by your child’s class teacher on Friday 18th September. The winning 
entries from each class will be announced the following week in 
Celebration Assembly.
Good Luck!
Mrs Jarvis (RE Lead)


